
 
 
 

WASTE MANAGEMENT SERVICES  
 

AUGUST PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 
The public is advised that there will be no changes to the domestic & commercial 
waste collection service on the upcoming Public Holiday - Monday, 28 August 2017. 
 
Collection of waste commences at 6am and residents are reminded to have their 
wheelie bins ready for emptying, as late placement of bins may result in missed 
collection of waste. 
 
Horse Point Landfill Site will be closed on Monday, 28 August, as is normal for Public 
Holidays. The site will re-open to the public at 9am on Tuesday, 29 August. 
 
For the period Saturday, 19 August, to Sunday, 3 September 2017, all enquires for 
Waste Management Services’ should be directed to the Landfill Manager - Patrick 
Crowie on tel: 23655 or via e-mail: landfill.manager@helanta.co.sh 
  
Waste Management Services are committed to working with customers for a cleaner 
and greener St Helena (see photo attached). 
 

#StHelena #WasteManagementServices  
 
https://www.facebook.com/StHelenaGovt/ 

https://twitter.com/StHelenaGovt  
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